
Stone Harbor Volunteer Fire Company No. 1 
 

Purchase Bricks in the Memorial Park 
 

To purchase a brick in memory of a loved one, public servant or not, please 
completely fill this application out. You can attach this to an e-mail and send it to 
Webmaster@stoneharborfire.com. If you would like to mail you application in, 
simply print these pages out and return it with your check to the address listed 

below. A ceremony will be held on the Memorial Day following the purchase and 
arrival of your brick. 
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